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Donation might be excessive

	Have you made a recent donation to Caledon Community Services (CCS)?

You might have been more generous than you realized.

CCS?CEO Monty Laskin reports an item was recently dropped off at Chez Thrift in Bolton, and staff there found within that item a

large sum of money.

He suspects the donor was unaware the money was there, and Laskin is anxious to get it back to the rightful owner.

If you suspect the donated item in question came from you, contact CCS by emailing to info@ccs4u.org, providing a description of

the article donated and the amount of money left inside. The agency will respond.
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